
                   Reflecting During Lent together 

 

Spiritual Reading Circle with Fr. Frank and Máirín 

Fr Frank is offering a weekly reading circle during the six weeks 

of Lent. Together we will read a book that explores the                             

historicity of Jesus Christ and what we can know with certainty 

about his life, death and resurrection. The results of our reading 

will be gathered and discussed in weekly Zoom meetings, which 

will take place each Thursday evening at 7:30 pm, commencing 

the 18th of February. ‘                                                                                                                           

The Case for Christ’ by Lee Strobel, (A Journalist's personal                      

Investigation of the Evidence for Jesus) will serve as the basis for 

our discussion. The book, costing €8-€10, can be purchased 

online or in book stores.  

 

Lectio Divina with Máirín and Deacon Michael 

Máirín’s inviting you to 'Lectio Divina' a reflection on the Word 

of God which will take place on each Wednesday of Lent on 

Zoom , starting on Ash Wednesday at 11.00 am to 12 noon.                                  

It is an ancient Christian practice of prayer and scriptural read-

ing and will be based on the forthcoming Sunday gospel each 

wee k.  

 

Both Zoom meetings will be hosted by our Parish Pastoral 

Worker Máirín Keegan. Please register with Máirín 

(mairin.keegan@dublindiocese.ie) before Ash Wednesday.  


